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Someone submitted this comment to City Council:

Would you
like to
submit a
comment
to City
Council?:

Yes

Your
Name:: Andrew M Bremer

Your Email
Address:: bremkat@gmail.com

Your
Home
Address::

76 N Stanwood Rd.

Your
comment
to the
Bexley
City
Council::

I want to address the gross display of religious hatred and bigotry displayed at the northwest corner of
Ruhl Ave. and N Cassingham Rd. There is no mistaking what is being displayed and the message it
sends to Christians. There can be no mistake that what is displayed is a statue of Mary, the mother of
God, Jesus Christ that is decapitated. The statue has been in this state for a number of months. I am
appalled that a resident of the City of Bexley would denigrate such an important representation of a
person so highly regarded by many in this community. I believe in the first amendment. However, since
this great city has taken upon itself to support those of other faiths, it is important to speak and make
clear that the tearing down and denigrating closely held religious beliefs will not be tolerated in this City. I
am willing to testify before the Council on this matter. Thank you.

Do you
wish to be
contacted
regarding
your
comment?:

Yes
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https://www.google.com/maps/search/76+N+Stanwood+Rd?entry=gmail&source=g

